
 

ALL COURT IN LIBERTY COUNTY HAS BEEN CANCELED 

Due to the path of hurricane Dorian, we have been issued a “State of Emergency” 
for all courts in the Atlantic Judicial Circuit.  All courts scheduled in the Atlantic 
Judicial Circuit have been canceled.  
 
 All State Court Civil and Criminal, Superior Court Civil and Criminal and All 
Juvenile Court have been canceled for September 3rd through September 6th 
2019. 
 
All Superior Court Civil and Criminal scheduled for September 3rd, September 4th 
and September 5th will be rescheduled at a later date.   
 
All State Court Criminal and/or Civil cases scheduled for Court on Tuesday, 
September 3rd Wednesday, September 4th and Thursday September 5th have 
been continued. 
 
Below are the rescheduled dates for State Court Criminal: 

State Court Criminal Arraignments on Judge Osteen’s docket scheduled for 
Tuesday, 9/3/19 will be continued until Tuesday, 12/17/19 at 9 AM. 

State Court Criminal Arraignments on Judge Osteen’s docket scheduled Thursday, 
09/5/19 will be continued until Thursday, 12/19/19 at 9 AM. 

State Court Civil and Criminal Motion hearings for Wednesday, 09/04/2019 will be 
rescheduled at a later date.  

Please contact the Solicitor’s Office if you have questions at: 912-876-7228. 

Grand Jury Selection for Monday, September 9th, 2019 will be held as scheduled. 
All Grand Jurors should report for service on Monday, September 9, 2019 at 8:15 
AM.  Please report to the Jury Assembly Room located on the first floor of the 
Liberty County Justice Center. 
 
 Please contact the Liberty County Clerk of Court’s Office if you have any questions at: 912-
876-3625 on Monday, September 9, 2019. 


